
  

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

Date:   January 30, 2018 

Contact:  Carrie A. Dittman 

                          Centerville-Washington Park District 

                          937-433-5155 or cdittman@cwpd.org  

Subject:  Spring ahead seed starting 

CENTERVILLE, OH: If you are ready to get back to gardening, you can start now! A representative from the Ohio State 

University Extension Office is speaking at Grant Park’s Kennard Nature Nook to offer tips on how to start your seeds 

indoors. She will help you determine which plants to start indoors and which plants should wait for direct seeding into the soil. 

Learn what equipment you need to get started. 

Join Suzanne Mills-Wasniak Friday, February 9 from 6:30 to 7:30 p.m. Ages 14 and up are welcome to attend. The Kennard 

Nature Nook is located at 6588 McEwen Road. Preregistration for “Spring Ahead Seed Starting” is required by 4:30 p.m. 

February 8. $6/person for Centerville residents, $9/person for nonresidents. Register online at www.cwpd.org or call (937) 

433-5155. 

The Centerville-Washington Park District operates eight community parks, nine nature parks, and 33 neighborhood parks 

encompassing more than 1,000 acres in Centerville and Washington Township. For more information about the Centerville-

Washington Park District, please call (937) 433-5155 or visit www.cwpd.org. 
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